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Dear Chair Jama and members of the Committee: 

Please do not repeal vote by mail. It's safe and secure, it gives people time to think 

and read about the candidates and issues, and it makes voting available to everyone.  

Oregon is a model for the nation.  

 

Thank you the opportunity to provide feedback -- and thank you for your service. 

 

Margaret Sherraden 

   


